Student Success Pathway Task Force Update October 2016

- October Student Success Pathway Task Force meeting will be electronic. November and December meetings have been scheduled.
- Student Success Pathway Coordinator Report
 - Academic Coaching update
 - Early alert reports are being run every 2 weeks and students are being contacted by email. Students with 3 or more early alerts will receive a phone call from a student success specialist to encourage to come in for academic coaching.
 - Kelly Peterson was hired as the new Student Success Specialist for Century City. She began on October 6 and is already hard at work! She is training with Brandi and Sjohonton and will begin seeing students for coaching appointments on her own this month.
 - Spring outreach activities are being planned including regular and CTE Chaps Express sessions and the "Spring into Success" Series.
 - We are brainstorming to develop a different method of delivery to reach more students than did our first Fall Student Success Series. Total participation in the 6 sessions was 63 students at both locations combined.
 - Mini grant update
 - Brandi is emailing the faculty to encourage more mini-grant applicants for Spring. We need 5 more approved mini-grant projects to get our required 15 for grant year two.
 Application deadline for mini grant projects for Spring 2017 is Friday, December 9, 2016.
 - Four advising workshops/trainings are still available via Canvas for professional development opportunities. To date, 82 staff have completed one of the 4 workshops.
 - o The SSP Team is working with our Peer Mentors to recruit mentees for the spring semester.
 - Other Title III SSPTF activities:
 - Vernon Campus Site Visit from External Evaluator, Dr. Luzelma Canales October 24 at the Vernon Campus & 25 at CCC.

Submitted by: Brandi Brannon, Student Success Pathway Coordinator 10/19/16.